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FELLOW WESTWOODIANS, 

 

The fall will feel like fall very soon and soon the snow will be falling. 

I hope everyone is enjoying this second summer and getting a few 

last sprinkler runs in with the kids. 

 

The Westwood Town Hall ribbon cutting will be November 7th 

(changed from the previously mentioned mid October date). We are 

working with the City and Westwood Works to hold a mini block par-

ty. It looks like it will be a late afternoon / early evening event. More 

to come and I hope to see you all there! 

 

Our neighborhood flag has been voted on and the flag with the 

most votes was chosen. Of the four options, the winner actually re-

ceived more than 50% of the vote (over 250 people voted).  Please 

check out the flag and the other neighborhood flags here: 

www.CincyFlags.com. Westwood Civic intends to order the flags in 

bulk to reduce pricing to make it affordable for residents to fly the 

flag on their porch. 

 

Westwood continues to see crime reduction. We are all doing a 

great job of looking out for one another and need to continue doing 

so.  

 

Enjoy October! 
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WESTWOOD CIVIC  MEETINGS 

• Steering Committee Meet-

ings are held at Westwood 

Town Hall, 7:00pm, on the 

second Tuesday of Jan, 

April, July, & October 

• General Membership 

Meetings are held at 

Westwood Town Hall, 

7:00pm, on the third 

Tuesday of each month. 

• ALL meetings are open to 

the public.  EVERYONE is 

welcome! 

Serving Westwood since 1911 

Westwood Flags are Back!   

$30 Order yours today!c.org 

info@westwoodcivic.org 
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Youth council has had a fantastic and busy summer. Thank you to everyone who has supported us. 

Here’s what we’ve been up to! 

 

Our regular leadership team meetings, 1st and 3rd Mondays 

 

In conjunction with The Cincinnati Recreation Commission and MoBo Bicycle Coop, the youth council 

leaders continued the bike program into summer on Wednesdays, as of now, 13 teens have earned 

bikes of their own by learning to fix up a bike — tires, handlebars, gears, chains, derailers, seats, etc.  

7 youth council teens repaired and fixed up 14 bikes that were given away to Cincinnati Recreation 

Commission kids. 

 

5 youth council teens got summer jobs with CRC or the Urban League.  

 

June 21, 3rd Friday, picnic / outdoor games at CRC spray ground 

 

July 3 reds game and fireworks  

 

July 19 3rd Friday, pool party at Ryan pool 

 

Sunday July 21 6 for River Trek overnight 

 

Monday July 22-Friday July 26 River Trek 75 mile river overnight adventure 

5 helped with River Trek clean Monday July 29. 

 

Aug 1st bowling at Stones Lanes back to school event.  

 

August 16 , 3rd Friday, the Place field trip. 

 

Fri August 23 helped with grill out for community at WWTH  

 

Fri August 30 participated with youth from other CRC center youth council at Lincoln center ( WWTH 

had 19 teens attend) 

 

Multi cultural fest booth August 31st 

 

Sept 16 supported board member Anthony by attending his football game at Aiken.  
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Adopt-a-pot notice 

. . . and now a word from our street pots. . . 

We're so, so tired and thirsty; it's been so hot and dry. 

We're wilting and we're drying out; we think we're going to die! 

Won't someone please spare us a drink to soothe our drooping leaves,  

perk us up (perhaps replant?)  and dress us for Hallow's Eve? 

 

Hmmmmm what do you think adopters? Is it time to leave Summer behind and adopt a harvest 

theme?   

Email me with your ideas to share: majones711@gmail.com 

Marie (Mama J) Jones 

The James N. Gam-

ble Montessori High 

School will have 

their community 

open house on 

Tuesday,  

October 22 from 

5:30-7:30 pm. 

Cincinnati Recreation Commission will hold an Oskamp Expansion Com-

munity Engagement session on October 28 at Dater Montessori (2840 

Boudinot Avenue) from 6 -7:30 pm to solicit input form the community on 

how the Recreation Commission should use the former Mercy Hospital 

property at Boudinot and Queen City Avenues.   

 

CRC will report back to the community on December 10 at Westwood 

Town Hall from 6-7:30 pm. 

mailto:majones711@gmail.com
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Beer Here!  The History of Cincinnati Breweries 
 

Wednesday, October 9, 7:00 pm 

Westwood First Presbyterian Church 

(3011 Harrison Avenue, entrance and parking off of Koenig Avenue) 

 

What better topic to feature in Oktober than Cincinnati beer!  With so many breweries opening up in recent 

years, there has been much interest in the history of Cincinnati breweries.  Michael L. Ward, a native 

westsider, will take us on a historical tour of beer brewing in Cincinnati.   

 

Mike is well versed on the topic.  He serves as an Over The Rhine Brewery District tour guide.  He also 

shares his expertise by teaching a course through Osher Lifelong Learning Institute (OLLI) at the University 

of Cincinnati. 

 

Check out www.WestwoodHistorical.org  

Madcap Education Center: Registration now open for Session B classes: Intro to 

Comics, Adult Intro to Tap, Beginning Acting for Kids (ages 5-8), Create Your Own 

Play, and many more! Check out our website at 

www.madcapeducationcenter.org for more info. 

Family Performance Series starts Saturday Oct 12th! Only $10 a show- get a 

subscription and see all 6 shows for only $48- what a bargain! Call the box office 

at 513-241-6550 to reserve your tickets without any additional fees. 

http://www.WestwoodHistorical.org
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SHOP WESTWOOD! 
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Westword’s Monthly Ad Rates 

Published ~12 times a year by WCA with funds 

supplied by the Neighborhood Support Program, 

local advertisers & membership dues.   WCA has 

322 active memberships.  For information about 

placing an ad: info@westwoodcivic.org 

$100—Full Page;  $50—Half Page; $50—Insert; 

$25—Quarter Page; $10—Business Card 

Want your Westwords electronically? 

Subscribe at: http://westwoodcivic.org/

westwords/  
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WCA Board April 2018—April 2019 

Officers 

President Henry Frondorf  

Vice President Tom Sauter  

Vice President Shawntee Stallworth Schramm (513) 364—9025 

Treasurer Steve Beckman (513) 481-0840 

Recording Secretary Sara Overstake  

Membership Secretary Stephen Schramm (513) 346-9944 

Board of Directors 

Alexa Justice April Stephens  Geneva Clark 

Emily Reynolds Larry Eiser John Bowen      

John Alec Kerr Abe Brandbury Anne Murphy 



WANT TO KNOW MORE 

ABOUT THE WCA?

WESTWOODCIVIC.ORG 

• The Constitution 

• Strategic plan 

• Newsletter Archives  

• Meeting information 

• Meeting Minutes 

• Local/government links 

• Membership forms 

• Email sign up 

PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

Westwood Civic Association 
P.O. Box 11466 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45211 
Westwoodcivic.org 

 


